Department of Environmental Health

February 24, 2016

Jesus & Josehia Sanches
752 Clayhole Ruoad
Dunn, NC 28334

RE: No approved septic system location — 752 Clayhole Road - Complaint #2217
[ear Mr. & Mrs. Sanchez,

A complaint was receved by this office referencing your propenty 31 732 Clayhole Road concerning an
unapproved seplic system. It stated that there was no septic tank or drain field servicing the home business.

Please I8 Wil

You are hereby notified that you are violating the Rules and Regulations adopted by the North
Carolina Commission for Health Services in accordance with requirements of Article 11 Chapter
I30A-335 (a) of General Statues of North Caroling. A persen owning or controlling a residence, place
of business or & place of public assembly shall provide an approved ¥ svatem. A w

svstem may include components for collection, treatment and disposal of wastewater,

It is important that you call our office as soon as possible so that we may rectify the situation. [ you cannot
provide official documentation of the existence of a seplic system or cannot demenstrate that a septic
SYSICHT i Servicing your propery you will have to apply for an Improvement Permit to install one. In order
tox do this we will need a recorded survey map and deed to the property. You will need to apply for a Land
Use Application with Central Permitting located at 108 E. Frond Street, Lillington,

Due to the circumstance of this problem you are required fo correct this problem within 30 days
from this date. The i ion of this vielation may i a health hazard, and If you do not
comply within the allotted time frame legal action will be initiated.

Please contact this office immediately 1o discuss your plan of action. [ can be contacted ® 893-7547
Monday-Friday, from 8:00-9:00 am.
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